
From: Priester, Nicole
To: David Jameson <djameson@aikenchamber.net>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/31/2013 11:39:38 AM
Subject: RE: Governor Haley Meeting

Thank you for getting back to me so quickly. I will confirm this meeting on the Governor's schedule for December 19, 
2013 at 10:15 AM in the Governor's Office.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Nicole Priester
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
(803) 734-5151

From: David Jameson [mailto:djameson@aikenchamber.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 11:26 AM
To: Priester, Nicole
Cc: 'Greg Ryberg (suvius@aol.com)'
Subject: RE: Governor Haley Meeting

Thank you for arranging the meeting. I will be present and prepared. Please understand that what we will discuss 
is time sensitive, so if an earlier appointment in December becomes available, it would allow the Governor more 
time to plan her strategy for how to wage her budget war with Washington.
J. David Jameson
President/CEO
Greater Aiken Chamber of Commerce
121 Richland Ave., E.
Aiken, SC 29801
Phone: (803) 649-1200 x 230 (Direct)

(803) 641-1111 (General)
Click here to download to your smart phone
http://web.aikenchamber.net/mobile/

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

To no longer receive these messages from the Greater Aiken Chamber of Commerce, reply to this message with "remove me" in the subject line.
GACC Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this information is prohibited, and may be
punishable by law. If this was sent to you in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Priester, Nicole [mailto:NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 11:15 PM
To: David Jameson
Subject: Governor Haley Meeting

Good evening,

Katherine Veldran passed along your request to meet with Governor Haley to discuss how she can move SRS forward 
in the current difficult federal budget situation. The Governor has a very tight schedule over the next few weeks, but 
she has agreed to meet with you in her office on December 19, 2013 at 10:15 AM to discuss this matter. Please let me 
know if this date and time works well for you and all those involved. I will hold this date on the Governor's calendar, 
and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you, 
Nicole
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Nicole Priester
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
(803) 734-5151


